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Dundee Beach boat ramp upgrade 
Groyne upgrade – walkway jetty 
The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure is undertaking improvement works at the Dundee 
Beach boat ramp facility. 

As part of these works, the new walkway jetty alongside the boat ramp will be complete and open for 
use by the general public for the Easter weekend. 

The new jetty structure will allow boat owners to load and unload passengers and fishing gear ‘on the 
water’, improving access and reducing delays with launch and retrieval activities on the ramp. 

Jetty users are encouraged to exercise discretion, move off the jetty as quickly as possible, and avoid 
long-term, unattended mooring of boats. 

Work on the groyne, including the new fishing platform, will be ongoing for several more weeks and 
the groyne will not be accessible. 

Groyne upgrade works will: 

• allow for land-based fishing via a walkway jetty and platform along the top of the groyne 

• provide improved access to the groyne 

• help reduce the rate of sand build-up on the ramp, reducing the frequency of maintenance, to 
maximise future ramp access for users. 

 

Contact 

Department of Logistics and Infrastructure Project Manager, John Kassaras: 8999 4788 or via email at 
john.kassaras@nt.gov.au.  For more information, visit dli.nt.gov.au/projects. 
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